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I would like to extend a very warm welcome to Susie who has now 
stepped in to the role of school secretary. Susie is doing a great job of 
‘learning the ropes’ and we all hope she will be very happy working in 
our team. 

The children had their annual beach safety talk last week by the RNLI. They 
learnt how to stay safe by taking notice of the RNLI flags, what to do if caught 
in rip currents and the importance of slip, slap, slop and slurp! 

Our Year 6 children will be doing their annual tests next week, starting Monday 14th May. 
These are statutory tests so cannot be taken on another day if your child is absent from 
school. Therefore please do your utmost to make sure your child arrives in school on time 
next week, having had an early night and a good breakfast in the morning! 



Our stars of the week are 

Jack, Kaiden, Vicky and Morgan. 

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Blue (110 reads) - Amelie and Tia 
Purple (150 reads) - Jed, Leili and Tia 
Red (200 reads) - Tazmin, Jack, Lottie C and Max 
Brown (250 reads) - Oliver 
Black (300 reads) - Layla and Imogen 

I would like to inform you that Mrs Crinks will be returning to school on Monday 4 th 
June to take up the positon of Class 1 teacher. We will say a proper goodbye to Mrs 
Hopkinson nearer the time who has done a fantastic job with the children and really 
fitted in well to school life.  

To celebrate the royal wedding we will be having a royal afternoon tea style lunch 

in school on Thursday 17th May, so there will be no need for your child to bring in 

a packed lunch. To get in the spirit of festivities we would like everyone to come 

to school that day dressed in red, white and blue.  


